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Check out Camp Onseyawa 
 http://www.onseyawa.org  

April Club Anniversary 

04-05–1994 Doris Hunter 

04-05-1982 Hugh Kane 

DATE PROGRAM CHAIR TOPIC 

April 26 
Methodist Church 

Scott MacDonell “Alaska:The Last Frontier” or “Your Rotary Club, 
Your Opportunity to Grow”. 

May 3 
Methodist Church 

John McCarthy TBA 

May 10 
Methodist Church 

David Hamilton “Induction Tuesday”.  New corporate and individ-
ual members to be formally inducted into the club. 

 

April  Club Ann. (Cont.) 

4-16-2016 Mary DePorter 

04-20-2016 Dave Hook 

04-29-2014 Denise Burnett 

April Birthdays 

04-22 Gary Carnevale 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:  
 

1) A corporate membership application from the Clifton Springs YMCA has been 
received.  We are planning to induct our new members during a special 
“INDUCTION TUESDAY” celebration at our regular meeting on May 10.  At 
this point a total of ten new members are to be inducted which include three corpo-
rate memberships and one individual!!  Let’s have a great turn-out that day. 
 
2) Please sign up to help at the Interact Roller skating parties scheduled for May 3, 
4, and 5 at the Elementary School. 
 
3) It is not too late to sign up for the Dis-
trict 7120 Conference in Oswego  from 
April 29 to May 1.  It has been three 
years since our last in-person conference 
so there should be lots of energy and 
good times. 
 
4) The Camp Onseyawa golf tournament 
is set for June 11, 2022 at Silver Creek Golf Course in Waterloo.  

EACH ONE—BRING ONE 

AT THE 12 APRIL MEETING 
Our friend and former Mayor Bill 
Hunter told us about the long and 

proud history of the Clifton Springs 
Christmas basket project which 

serves our village and surrounding 
area. 

 
AT THE 19 APRIL MEETING  

Audra Linsner, freelance graphic de-
signer from Clifton Springs, spoke 
about the amazing art murals she has 
done both locally and elsewhere. 
 


